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DEPARTMENT OF MINERAL RESOURCES AND ENERGY

NOTICE  3376 OF 2025

Further to the public hearings held in 2024, Eskom has submitted additional information to the NNR in connection with 
the application to extend the operating life of the Koeberg Nuclear Power Station (KNPS) by 20 years. In this regard, 
the NNR hereby invites members of the public and interested and affected parties to submit written comments on health, 
safety and environmental issues pertaining to the additional information submitted by Eskom for Koeberg Unit 2.   

Written comments must be addressed to – 
a) Peter Bester, Programme Manager: Nuclear Power Plants, National Nuclear Regulator.

Hard copies of written representations may also be hand delivered to the offices of the National
Nuclear Regulator -

i. NNR Site office, 17 Atlantic Avenue, Duynefontein, 7441 Cape Town
ii. NNR Head office. Eco Glades 2, Block G, Eco Glades Office Park, 420 Witch Hazel Avenue,

Highveld, Centurion
b) Posted to The National Nuclear Regulator, P.O. Box 46055, Kernkrag, 7441
c) Written comments may also be emailed to koebergLTO@nnr.co.za  and marked for the attention

Programme Manager: Nuclear Power Plants
d) The closing date for submitting written comments is 20 October 2025.

Availability of additional information for public consultation 

1. Documents can be accessed from:

• NNR website:https://nnr.co.za/public-information/public-hearings/
• Eskom website: https://www.eskom.co.za/koeberg-long-term-operation

2. Hardcopies of the documents may be collected from the following locations;

• Atlantis Public Library
• Koeberg Library
• Cape Town Central Library
• Tableview Public Library
• NNR Site office, 17 Atlantic Avenue, Duynefontein, 7441 Cape Town.

Note 

The NNR Board will also hold public hearings in the Northern Cape and Western Cape to provide members of the 
public with an opportunity to make oral representations on matters related to health, safety, and environmental issues 
arising from the additional information submitted by Eskom. Further details regarding the date, venue, and 
registration process for participation in the public hearings will be communicated in due course. 

For assistance accessing documents or enquiries about the consultation process, please contact:  Gino Moonsamy, 
Manager: Communications and Stakeholder Relations,   mobile:082 535 5365 or via email: gmoonsamy@nnr.co.za   
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